
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

DATE:    July 18, 2007 
 
CONTACT:   Sgt. Mike Klingebiel, Acting PIO 
     (813) 974-3956 
 
SUBJECT: USF Police Places Second in National 

Competition  
 
The University of South Florida Police Department is proud to announce its 
success in the 2006 International Association of Chief’s of Police (IACP) 
Law Enforcement Challenge.  USF Police Department took second place 
amongst similarly sized university law enforcement agencies. 
 
USF Police Chief Longo stated, “The real import of our placing so well is 
national recognition of what we do daily to keep our community safe.  The 
emphasis this department places on traffic safety, including speeding, DUI 
and seatbelt use illustrates our dedication to our students, staff and visitors.  
With so many cars and pedestrians in motion on our campus traffic safety 
must be a priority.” 
 
Follow the link below to see all of the winners. 
 
2006 Award Winners   

What is the Law Enforcement Challenge Program? 

The Law Enforcement Challenge is a competition between similar sizes and 
types of law enforcement agencies. It recognizes and rewards the best 
overall traffic safely programs in the United States. The areas of 
concentration include efforts to enforce laws and educate the public about 
occupant protection, impaired driving, and speeding. Departments submit an 
application (usually in a three ring or presentation binder) which documents 
their agency's efforts and effectiveness in these areas. The winning safety 
programs are those that combine officer training, public information and 
enforcement to reduce crashes and injuries within its jurisdiction. 
 
  

http://www.iacptechnology.org/NationalLawEnforcementChallenge.htm
http://www.iacptechnology.org/Natl_LE_Challenge/IACP%202006_National_LE_Challenge_Results.pdf

